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August 2, 2011 
 
Dr. Judy Genshaft 
President 
University of South Florida 
4202 E. Fowler Avenue 
Tampa, Florida 33620 
 
Dear President Genshaft: 
 
Demand for higher education in Florida is growing. In keeping with its constitutional obligations, the 
Board of Governors has been having strategic planning discussions since last year that include a dialogue 
about how the State University System will organize itself for the future in order to meet Florida’s 
growing student and economic development demands. 
 
Working alongside our partners in government, education, and the private sector, the Board continues its 
commitment to finding ways to address the need for students to have access to degree programs that are 
critical to the sustainability of a knowledge-based economy. As this dialogue unfolds across all higher 
educational delivery systems — both public and private — we must consider the significant investment 
made to-date by the State of Florida in faculty and staff, curricula development and construction, all with 
an eye toward maximizing return on investment while maintaining quality. 
 
Over the past decade, the USF Polytechnic campus has matured and grown into an institution that plays 
an important role in addressing student demand for access to degree programs. As such, I ask that a 
representative be sent to make a presentation to the Board of Governors regarding the potential future of 
the USF Polytechnic campus within the State University System. While I anticipate that no action will be 
taken at the September meeting relative to the reorganizational needs of the future, my goal is simply to 
ensure that the Board has details about how the USF Polytechnic campus offers a unique approach to 
higher education. 
 
The Board will meet on September 14-15, 2011, at Florida International University in Miami, so please 
contact our office to confirm time on the agenda. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Ava L. Parker 
Chair 
 
 
c:       Frank T. Brogan, Chancellor, State University System of Florida 
          Marshall Goodman, Regional Chancellor, USF Polytechnic 
 




